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University, city, urbanism
The Hungarian Urbanists' Association and the University of Pécs signed a strategic framework agreement on 20th October, in the framework of the annual conference of the Hungarian Urbanists' Association. The agreement concerns the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, the Faculty of Business and Economics, the Faculty of Engineering and Information Technology and the Faculty of Sciences. The decree was signed by István Decsi, Chancellor of the University, and Dr. Katalin Szili, representing the Universitas Quinqueecclesiensis Foundation. Dr. Géza Salamin, President of the Hungarian Urbanists' Association, stressed that the main aim of the agreement is to promote and strengthen professional networking.
